

Denton C.P. School **Newsletter**

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

17th May 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of a busy SATs week!

Dates for nest week:

Tuesday 21st: School Disco (KS1 3.30-4.30pm; KS2 4.45-6.00pm)

Thursday 23rd: School photos (further details below) Friday 24th: Cup Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 5

And beyond...

Monday 3rd June: Term 6 starts for all pupils

Packed Lunches

We are trying very hard to become more environmentally friendly and reduce the amount of waste we throw away each week (which is currently an awful lot!). Lunches (school and packed) prove a particularly wasteful time of the day with a lot of food and packets being 'binned'. To try to tackle this, we will be asking children who eat packed lunches at school to take their empty packets and waste back home in their lunch boxes. We hope this will not only reduce the amount of waste we throw away, but help you keep a close eye on exactly what your child is eating each day. Thank you for your support; I will be speaking to the children about this in Monday's assembly.

Year 6 SATs

As you may well be aware, Year 6 have been enjoying SATs tests this week! I am incredibly proud of how hard they have worked. The tests these days are far from easy and the children have tried their very best with everything that has been thrown their way. Well done, Whales!

School Photos

Class and individual Year 6 photos will be taken on Thursday 23rd May during the school day. Team photos will be taken on Friday 21st June.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher









